
 
 
August 2020 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bogdasarian and Dr. Finn,  
 
On behalf of BID Needham senior leadership, clinical teams, and employees, please accept our profound 
gratitude for the kind and generous donation of $1800 to the Healthcare Heroes Fund (HHF). Amazing!! 
With contributions like yours, the HHF has raised approximately $500,000. The HHF Grant Program 
provided over 286 grants totaling close to $110,000 to over 140 employees. Funds from the grants are 
allocated for groceries, childcare and transportation. Your support allowed BID Needham front line 
workers to continue to provide excellent care to our patients while knowing that their own families 
were safe and well cared, too.   
 
There are many organizations that would benefit from your generosity, so we are particularly grateful 
that during this difficult time, you chose BID Needham. Thank you for recognizing the value in 
exceptional healthcare close to home and for all the support you offer through the Mass Medical Society 
Alliance and the Charles River District Medical Society. Your team is on the right side of humanity, doing 
what you can for others, and we are fortunate to call you friends.  
 
Thank you for thinking of BID Needham healthcare heroes and for being one of our champions! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tracy Murphy 
 
Tracy Vaughan Murphy 
Director, Volunteer Services and External Relations Officer 

 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bidneedham.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cjcricones%40mms.org%7Ca28074882a534b70def208d83e187202%7C458a53272e354039ab37680f1f49c047%7C0%7C0%7C637327622009530834&sdata=UuLDm6AySBOXGIA2G2%2BoWuCSxvFIMcJnUShnBKmbnk8%3D&reserved=0

